MEMO

August 25, 2015

Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to tell you that I have received 7 donations for the Harrison Food Pantry in the amounts of:

- \$2,000 from an anonymous donor
- \$2,000 from an anonymous donor
 \$1,500 from the 5th grade class at Purchase Elementary
- \$750 from John and Laura Pomerantz
- \$120 from N.W.F Travel, Inc.
- \$100 from the Jewish Community Center of Harrison
- \$10 from Susan Petit Ponte

I am requesting authorization to accept these generous gifts.

Thank you,

Nina Marraccini **Director of Community Services**